
Heatherbrook Homeowner’s Association 

Morgantown, PA 

HOMEOWNER COMMUNICATION 

 

 

Date: 4/27/2017 

 

RE: Final Paving of Heather Way 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

The final paving of Heather Way is tentatively scheduled for late May or early June. We 

will update you as soon as possible with the exact date(s), but please be advised in advance 

that there will be NO PARKING IN ANY GUEST LOT during the paving. Please inform 

your guests that they may park only in your garage or driveway from the time we inform 

you that the paving will officially begin until the paving is completed.  

Also, it is essential that all vehicles are parked COMPLETELY within the confines of your 

driveways. Having bumpers protruding onto the street not only creates a safety issue when 

other cars are trying to negotiate the street, but it will also block the paving equipment. As 

a reminder, street parking along Heather Way or any of its side streets is not permitted.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

Best Regards, 

Heatherbrook Executive Board 


